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Attorney General 
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Deputy Atlorncy Gencrul 
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MARYLAND DEPARTMENT OF STATE POLICE 
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The Honorable Allan H. Kittleman 
James Senate Office Building 
11 Bladen Steet, Room 423 
Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

Dear Senator Kittleman, 

January 15, 2010 

RONAJ.D M. LEVITAN 
l'rinCilH11 C~;~unl!t-1 

PHll..LO·' M. PICKUS 
Deputy Counsi!l 

MAJ(l\ H. BOWEN 
ERIN M.DANZ 

Assisl!ml Attorneys Gcnunl 

MIRA A. SC:HAl(l' 

St<~fl' Attorney 

PKONE: (410) 653·4228 
FACSlMlLJ::: (~I 0) 653·4270 

, I have been asked to respond to your November 23, 2009 letter to Attorney General 
Gansler in which you asked for clarification on whether an individual may legally transpon a 
loaded magazine, separate from a handgun, in a vehicle when traveling in connection with the 
activities listed in Section 4~203(b) of the Criminal Law Atticle. 

Maryland law docs net prohibit an individual from transporting a loaded magazine in a 
vehicle while transporting an unloaded handgun under the provisions of§ 4~203(b). 

I hope that this information, although not an official opinion of the Attorney General, is 
responsive to your inquiry. 

Sincerely, 

p~et,fll~ 
As istant Attorney General 

1201 Reisterstown Road + Pike~ville. Maryland, 21208 
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